
Effective March 25, 2020: 
 
Report Card/Progress grades are available on Parent Portal for students in grades 
1-12 via the Grades or the Reports Tabs. 
  
All students in grades 6-12 have a Student Portal account and may access the 
grades the same way. 
  
Parent/Guardians that do not have an existing Portal account may request one by 
emailing technologyhub@fannin.k12.ga.us.  Please provide your name and your 
student’s name/s.   PLEASE NOTE:  Only a parent or guardian can request a Portal 
account and the email address must match the email address we have on file for 
you. 
  
If you do not have access to a Parent/Student Portal account you can request a 
report card be emailed to you by calling the school your child attends. 
  
** Kindergarten report cards will be sent to the email address on file. They are 
not available in Parent Portal.  
  
If you need to update your email address or you do not have access to email 
please contact your school.  
 
Thank You! 
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